
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
    
 17th October, 2016. 
 
Bishop Wieslaw Spiewak 
Bishop of Hamilton  
13 Elliott Street  
P.O. Box HM1191 
Hamilton HM EX 
Bermuda 
 
 
Dear Bishop Spiewak: 
 
Re: Appointment to the Catechetical Commission  
 
Bishop Karel Choennie, Chairman of the AEC Catechetical Commission, has informed me that you 
have generously consented to serve as a member of the Commission.   
 
It is with pleasure therefore that I confirm your appointment to the Catechetical Commission for the 
period of 2016-2019.  As you are aware this is a very important Commission within our Conference 
and so I wish to encourage and support the work of this Commission so that our efforts in the area 
of catechesis will be strengthened as we push forward in the mission entrusted to us.    
 
With every prayer and blessing, 
 
I remain,  

 
 
Most Reverend Patrick C. Pinder, S.T.D. 
Archbishop of Nassau, 
 President of the Antilles Episcopal Conference 
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